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Grade Level Enrollment Transfer/Withdraw Re-Enroll 

K 2 0 0 

1 4 0 0 

2 1 0 0 

3 2 0 0 

4 2 0 0 

5 3 1 0 

6 6 0 0 

7 7 1 1 

8 7 0 0 

9 9 1 0 

10 15 0  0 

11 16 1 0 

12 32 3 0 

Totals: 106 7 1 

 

 

Our enrollment continues to increase significantly.  With our increased enrollment, one of 

our half time teachers has become full time.  Additionally, we are looking at hiring more 

staff to accommodate all of our new students.  We currently have several positions posted 

on our web page.  Employment information is also on our Facebook page.  Feel free to 

join our page and share our links. 

 

We are happy to announce that we have our first graduate of the school year.  The student 

is currently enrolling for winter quarter in community college to continue her education.  

We anticipate that two other students will graduate in December and in February.  Many 

high school seniors join our program because of the flexibility in scheduling and the 

opportunity to graduate mid-year.  We are happy to be able to accommodate them and 

help them complete their high school education. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Jesse Eisenschmidt, Principal 

Sheridan AllPrep Academy 


